
                                                                                                                                        

              
 

‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 

Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
School Lane, Bunbury, CW6 9NR 

01829 260524 or 261332 
 

RCSAT Executive Headteacher:  Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal:  Mrs Nicola Badger 

Deputy Principal: Miss Charlotte Hickson 
principalbunbury@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk   deputyprincipal@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk  

admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 
            24th June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we approach the final few weeks of the summer term for Year 6, I just wanted to remind you all of the 
class’ end of term celebrations. 
 
 
School Fest Week - W/C 8th July  
School Fest is during the week commencing 8th July. The children will camp over on the Monday night, 
further information will be sent out in due course. 
 
Leavers Evening - Monday 15th July   
The evening will commence at 6pm and the children will perform their production which we will be 
rehearsing over the next few weeks. We will also be presenting the trophies and certificates to the children. 
These awards will celebrate their achievements during their final year at primary school. 
Parents/carers/grandparents are welcome to attend. Historically, light refreshments, provided by the 
parents, have accompanied the event. This year, Mrs Burrows has very kindly offered to assist with the 
arrangements of this but please contact the office/Miss Hickson by Friday 28th June if you would also be 
able to help. 
  
Leavers Service at St Boniface Church – Friday 19th July  
This service will take place at St Boniface at 11am with the whole school in attendance to celebrate the end 
of their primary school journey. Parents/carers/grandparents are all welcome to attend.   
   
Final Afternoon – Friday 19th July   
Additionally, during the final afternoon, the children will be able to sign each other’s shirts, which I am sure 
they will enjoy. Please ensure your child brings a spare white shirt (not the one they are wearing) with them 
so that they can participate.   

  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  

 

Miss Hickson  
Year 6 Class Teacher  
Deputy Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School  
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